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The Germano Family 
Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 

January and February 2019 

Dear Praying Friends,  

 John 15:5 says, “I am the vine, ye are the branches: He that abideth in 

me, and I in him, the same bringeth forth much fruit: for without me ye can do 

nothing.” May we abide in Christ and look to His help for everything that we do so 

that we can bear much fruit for Him! 

 Thank you for your prayers for our 

various Christmas outreaches and 

activities here at New Life. The end of 

December and beginning of January 

were full of many special events such as 

the church’s Christmas service, national 

pastors’ banquet, and visits to an 

orphanage and a sugarcane village. In 

January, we began the spring semester in the academy as well as in the 

seminary. We are thankful for the new students who have enrolled in the 

seminary as well as for those who are coming to the end of their studies with us. 

New Life Baptist Church celebrated their anniversary the first Sunday of 

February, and our people worked very hard to invite and bring visitors for this 

special day. We have been working with and inviting the family members of 

Stephanie’s students from the neighborhood in Sunday school for over a year, 

and most of them came and heard the gospel clearly preached! During the past 

two months, Tim had the privilege to pulpit fill for a fellow missionary for his 

midweek services as well as preach a couple’s banquet for one of the local 

churches.   

 We are only two months away from our first furlough. We would 

appreciate your prayers as we transition to this next phase. We are beginning to 

turn over our responsibilities here to other workers as well as preparing for our 

eleven months in the United States. Also, please take a moment to view our 

latest ministry update video as well as a short interview by Landon and Elena 

about the Dominican Republic on our website.   

        Abiding in Him, 

        The Germano Family 

Timothy and Stephanie Germano • Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
Vonage: (757) 216-9213 • germanos2dr.com • germanos2dr@gmail.com 

Praises 

Prayer Needs 

 God’s working in 

2018 

 Blessed 

Christmas 

outreaches 

 Many new visitors 

in Sunday school 

and church 

 New seminary 

students 

 Good anniversary 

service for the 

church 

 Transition from 

New Life to 

furlough 

 New Life Baptist 

Church 

 New Life 

Christian 

Academy 

 Resurrection 

Baptist Seminary 

 


